European Patients’ Rights Day

MAKE IT OFFICIAL!!!

Add your voice to those calling for the European Patients’ Rights Day

Dear Commissioner Dalli,

(meno/názov organizácie).......................................................................is writing you to draw your attention to the Institutionalisation of the European Patients´ Rights Day.

The recognition of patients´ rights across the Union is an increasing demand from European citizens, and we all know that the reinforcement of these rights will become effective only with the cooperation and commitment of all healthcare stakeholders in every EU country. 

It is thus essential to increase awareness regarding the importance of patients´ rights and everyone´s responsibilities in guaranteeing their respect. We strongly believe that celebrating a European Patients´ Rights Day every year in all EU Member States would greatly contribute to this goal. It is a common occasion to inform, discuss and make commitments to improve patients´ rights in Europe and in each member state. 

For this reason ACN together with a large number of patients and civil society organisations across the European Union, have taken the initiative to organize for the last five consecutive years the European Patients´ Rights Day with events in more than 100 European Cities in 26 European countries. 

A fundamental innovative aspect is that this events are driven by citizens and patients organization providing a civic perspective and recognizing citizens not only as “users or consumers” of health services or “patients” with a specific diseases, but rather as an essential stakeholder concerned with the sustainability, safety and quality of healthcare.
Two Resolutions
 from European Parliament have called for the adoption of a European charter of patients' rights on the basis of existing charters in Member States. The EESC approved an opinion on Patient´s rights (September 26, 2007) and is calling on the European Commission to establish a European Patients' Rights Day, as we asked during the first European Patients´ Rights Day.

As citizens of the EU we need your help to protect and share patients’ rights: Celebrating a European Patients´ Rights Day every year in all EU Member States.

We call on the Commission to initiate procedures in order to declare the 18th of April as the official European Patients´ Rights Day.

It is a clear signal to send to the EU citizens that the European Commission is here to protect their rights. Let´s make it official!

Sincerely,
(podpis/názov organizácie)
� European Parliament’s Resolution on Community Action on the Provision of Cross-Border Healthcare, March 15th 2007. P6_TA(2007)0073�E uropean Parliament resolution of 23 May 2007 on the impact and consequences of the exclusion of health services from the Directive on services in the internal market (� HYPERLINK "http://www.europarl.europa.eu/oeil/FindByProcnum.do?lang=en&procnum=INI/2006/2275" �2006/2275(INI)�)





